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CALL FOR PANELS  
 

Deadline: June 29, 2015 
 
The twenty-second Pacific History Association Conference will be held in Guam, Mariana 
Islands, on May 19-21, 2016. The PHA serves the interests of specialists in Pacific history and 
Pacific studies, as well as in Oceanic political studies, anthropology, and archaeology. The 
biennial conference is the preeminent meeting of scholars from Oceania, Asia, Europe and the 
Americas and provides strategic opportunities for scholars with projects in both the early and 
advanced stages of research.  
 
Conference conveners invite proposals for panels that relate to all aspects of history in Oceania, 
particularly those that:  

1) Open new research areas or themes; or  

2) Develop and report on research in progress; or  

3) Showcase the findings of major research projects; or 

4) Offer perspectives on the relationships between history and cultural production, such 
as is showcased at the Festival of Pacific Arts. 

Submit panel/session proposals, including an abstract (250 words) and a list of potential 

presenters for the panel, to pha2016guam@gmail.com by June 29, 2015. To assist in the 

building of linkages with journals and post-conference publications, proposals should identify 

strategies for publication or other dissemination of conference papers. 

A general call for papers will be made in June 2015. 

 

Email: pha2016guam@gmail.com 
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